
The Coke County 4-H will be 
hosting a CPR/First Aid class 
on May 7, 2017, at 2 pm and 
will last approximately 3.5 
hours. This class is for anyone, 
not just 4-H members. Joyce 
Gray from CPR Sav-A-Life 
Skills Training Center will be 
teaching the class.

It is strongly recommended for 
EVERYONE to know CPR/
First Aid in rural areas like ours. 
If  one of  your family members, 
best friend or a neighbor needed 
CPR or First Aid, would you 
know what to do?

Please call the Coke County 
Extension Office at (325) 453-
2461 to RSVP by May 1, 2017.

The Red Hat Society will 
meet at 11 am, Thursday, May 
4, at Rangel’s Restaurant in 
Robert Lee.  Remember, ladies, 

April 28, 2017
this club does not have dues, 
rules, or projects, just lots of  fun.  
Hope to see you at Rangel’s.
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 Sheri Millican (left) and Noel Tinkler work to beautify Robert Lee’s 
downtown area by planting spring flowers.  Both ladies are members of  Robert Lee’s Vision with a Purpose.


